
 
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents,  
Happy New Year! I hope 2017 
brings you all much joy. Can I 
thank you for your warm welcome 
back to Newchurch, I am very 
happy to be back full time with you 
all.  May I take this opportunity to 
thank Mrs Narraway who has led 
the school brilliantly in my absence 
and also thank the rest of the staff 
in supporting her in the last term.  
 

NEW YEAR’S RESOLUTIONS 
RECEPTION: 
Mrs Sizer:  My resolution is to be 
more active and to exercise. 
Harriet Burns:  I will try to learn 
to swim. 
William Savage:  I will learn to 
ride my new blue bike. 
YEAR 1: 
Mrs Wormleighton: I will not put 

off doing things that need doing. 
Mrs Dixon: My resolution will be to 
be more active. 
Joseph Roper: I will eat more 
fruit. 
Alexander Warburton: I will try 
to swim without armbands using a 
float instead. 
YEAR 2: 
Mrs Narraway: My New Year’s 
resolution is to learn a new skill.  I 
have decided to learn how to do 
quilting and use my sewing 
machine more. 
Chloe Savage: I want to learn 
more about skiing. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Daisy Pryce: I want to improve 
my swimming. 
YEAR 3: 
Miss Tonge: I will drink 3 glasses 
of water a day and touch my toes. 
Miss George: I will take more 
pictures. 
Miss Ingham: I will eat healthily.  
Isabelle Corns:  I will go on one 
bike ride a week. 
Harry Fincham: I will eat more 
fruit. 
YEAR 4: 

Mr Singleton: My resolution is to 
take part in a wider range of 
sporting activities. 
Kennedy Greenough: My 
resolution is to work hard and get 
1st place in a karate competition. 
Amelia Redmond: My resolution is 
to start reading more in the week. 
YEAR 5: 
Miss Whittles: My resolution is to 
drink more water. 

Mrs Wilkinson-Gamble: My 
resolution is to walk back and forth 
to school instead of using my car. 
Abi Taylor: I will try to be very 
kind to people every day. 
Charlie Johnson:  I will write a 
diary for a whole year. 
YEAR 6: 
Mr Duckett: My resolution is to get 
my marking done in school rather 
than taking it home. 

Miss Sadler: I will exercise more 
so I can fit in my wedding dress. 
Mia Hancox: I will try different 
foods. 
Nathan Simpson-Forrest: I will 
spend less time on my computer. 
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YEAR 6 UPDATE 
The children have come back raring to go 
and are eager to get stuck into their new 

topics – South America and Evolution. 
They have already made a start on 

building multimedia presentations using 

Prezi and have taking initial steps into the 
world of biology. They will be 

investigating how organisms adapt to 
their surroundings and how natural 

selection has shaped the world around 
us. Their main topic will be the continent 

of South America, which will build on 
their Geographical knowledge along with 

artistic and creative studies. 
Over the course of the Autumn term, Mr. 

Duckett and Miss Sadler were hugely 
impressed by the growing confidence and 

maturity of the children and they are sure 
that this is going to continue over the 

coming months.   

PARKING  OUTSIDE SCHOOL 
When dropping and collecting your 
children from school please park 
considerately and ensure you don’t 
block our neighbours’ drives and 
paths. If you see any illegal parking 
you can report it to the 

enforcement officer at Warrington 
Borough Council on 01925443322 
or report online here 
https://www.warrington.gov.uk/for
ms/form/275/en/parking_problems  
As a school we regularly liaise with 
the Cheshire police about this but 
we have no authority ourselves to 
move vehicles or instruct drivers. 
 

 Please look at our School Blogs on 

the front page of our website this 

weekend for the latest class news. 

THIS WEEK IT IS THE TURN OF: 

NEWCHURCH BLOG    Y4 

MATHEMATICS    Y2 

READING BLOG   EYFS 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Attendance  
w/c 12th December 2016 

Our whole target is 97.5% 
 

 Y6   99.3%  

 REC   98 %   

 Y4   97.9%  

 Y2   96.9%  

 Y5   94.7%  

 Y3   92.9%  

Please remember to telephone school if your child is 

unwell so that such absences can be recorded as 

authorised. If permission is not given for a holiday or we 

are not informed of the reason for an absence, it will have 

to be recorded as unauthorised.   

Thank you. 

SCHOOL DIARY DATES 

17.1.17 Y5 Jodrell Bank 

19.1.17 PTA meeting 7pm 

26.1.17 Year 4 Cake Sale 

27.1.17 Family Quiz Night 

10.2.17 Young Voices 

13.2.17 Healthy Lifestyles Week 

16.2.17 Valentine’s Disco 

17.3.17 
Dress down day for Easter egg 

donations 

23.3.17 Year 5 Cake Sale 

24.3.17 Thank you service (9:15am) 

31.3.17 Easter Bingo 

27.4.17 Year 6 Cake Sale 

8.5.17 SATs Week (KS2) 

19.5.17 Summer Disco 

22.6.17 Year 1 Cake Sale 

13.7.17 Y6 LEAVERS  

14.7.17 Year 6 Prom 

20.7.17 Reception Cake Sale 

To help with family financial planning, 
please be aware, pupils in Year 6 will be 

going to Kingswood in Oct. 

Welcome back 
Mrs Lawrenson 

Y1 
100% 
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